
Quarterly Report Vice President Q4 2021

I started my role as Vice President in October, one of my 1st tasks has been to try to
understand how things currently work, and then try to analyze how they can be improved.

October
● One of the things that I much more hate, is the high latency between team meetings

and meeting reports published on the Volunteer portal. I pushed to reduce this
timeframe as much as possible.

● Bank balance is already reported by the Treasurer on two-week frequency, I have
requested to publish, in the meeting report a Cash Flow report too with the same
frequency.

November
● Started to be in touch with the “Joomlers”, outside of the usual channels.

December
● Supported the reduction of Board Departments
● Engaged the Advisory Board Team,for explore the better way to have a financial arm

based on EU

https://volunteers.joomla.org/

